
You are invited to join one of two online roundtables

In partnership with Parents 
Victoria, the Department of 
Education is seeking your 
feedback on the next phase 
of education priorities.

This is an opportunity for you 
to share your ideas in 
achieving better learning and 
wellbeing outcomes for 
Victorian students. 

Date and time

Roundtable 1: Tuesday 24 September 
2024, 11:00 – 12:00pm

or

Roundtable 2: Wednesday 25 September 
2024, 7:30 – 8:30pm

Details

Both roundtables will cover the same 
content. Places are limited; attendees will 
receive an invitation and link to participate.

RSVP

5pm Friday 20 September using the link or 
QR code below.
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